  



	    



The Pud Shoot

The “Pud” Shoot is an archery and crossbow competition for disabled people that will be taking place in Rugby in November. (The prizes are all Christmas Puddings)

It is run by the National Crossbow Federation (NCF) in conjunction with the Rotary Club of Rugby and Rugby Sport for the Disabled Association (RSDA).

Competitors must provide their own equipment, which must be in good, safe, condition.

If you have any members who may be interested in this competition, please let us know. We will then contact you nearer the day.
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